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Greetings to All,  

Whew! We are ready to start a new year!  What a difference! 

Last year, due to Covid, we tried to have the past Presidents Diane and Georgene continue 

into the new Club year. By Laws were cited and Loretta, Diana, and the new officers had to 

be inducted in Oct. 2020. 

 

We had in-person outdoor meetings till November when it got too cold.  All activities 

including our June 2020 Banquet and 2020 Holiday dinner were cancelled.  However, the 

Club was still able to award 7 scholarships through Club funds and individual contributions.  

 

Throughout this time, Marcia kept us informed and together.  We had combination Board and 

General Meetings for Feb., March, and April on Zoom. By May, we were able to return to the 

Community Center for our Board and General Meetings.   We had our induction of two new 

members and Installation of Officers for 2021-2022 in June at Wiley Park.  Then, we had 

our President’s Picnic in August with 34 members attending (Yea!).  At that time, we also 

had a farewell tribute for Barbara, who was presented with a framed verse and scrapbook of 

cards and pictures from Club members. 

 

We are ready for 2021-2022. 

 

Thank you Marcia and all members who helped us to keep our Club going. 

See you at the September Board and General Meetings. 
Loretta and Diana   

 

Messages from the Co-President’s 

General Meeting:  Monday, September 20, 2021; 7:00 PM 
Mayfield Village Community Room 

         6621 Wilson Mills Road, Mayfield Village  
Board Meeting: 6:00 PM 
Greeting Hostess: Marcia, Arrive at 5:30 PM 
Serving Hostesses: Suzanne, Martii, Pat, Patty [Serving pre-packaged 

refreshments & water] 

Program: “Three Principles to Maximize Independence and 
Mobility” Presented by Elizabeth, Occupational 
Therapist 
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Committee Updates 
Art Committee 
The Paint Party is scheduled for Saturday, Sept. 11 at Diane’s house. The road construction is 

complete so it is easier to get here. There is no charge, but you can make a donation to the Club. 

Diane will email everyone who signed up with directions and more information. If you can’t come, 

please let her know.  

 

International Committee 
There will be no UNICEF Drive this fall due to the organization discontinuing the program due 
to COVID.  This committee will be looking for alternatives and welcome any suggestions relative to 
the fall drive.   Depending on the circumstances in February there will be a Heifer International 
activity. 
  
As the summer draws to a close, I cherish having seen so many of you at the August Picnic. The 
opportunity to share our lives and time together, means a great deal to me.  
  
I want to share some thoughts I have framed on the wall in the kitchen over the desk for the last 30 
years.  
 
Stay well and safe.  I know we will have a great year together!!  --Patt  

 

I BELIEVE 

THAT LIFE WAS MEANT TO BE 

EMBRACED 

NOT JUST ENDURED, 

     TREASURED    

NOT JUST TOLERATED, 

SAVORED 

NOT JUST SURVIVED, 

ADVERTISED 

NOT JUST AVOIDED, 

ILLUMINATED 

NOT JUST IGNORED, 

AND MOST OF ALL, 

I BELIEVE  

THAT LIFE 

WAS MEANT TO BE 

CELEBRATED!!! 
 

Social Committee 

 The brunch at the Rustic Grill on Sunday, September 19th, 11:30 AM has, unfortunately, 

been cancelled.  –Judy  

 Upcoming:  Oct 12th – Fantasy Candy Wine & Chocolate Tasting, $20/person. Limit of 32 

people.  Contact Martii. 

 With unforeseen events unfolding, we are announcing the Glasbena Matica Slovenian 

Singing Society Concert, planned for October 24th, has been cancelled. Our director hopes 

to be available for a fall “90-ish” anniversary concert in 2022. And certainly, we hope that 

COVID considerations are history! Thank you for your interest and support. –Marie  
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Treasurer 
For those of you who have not paid your 2021 / 2022 membership dues of $40, they must be paid 

at the September meeting or can be snail mailed to Audrey.  Reports MUST be filed with GFWC by 

October 1, 2022.  –Audrey  
 

Ways & Means Committee 

Terri-Lynn Nut Sale 
Here’s to one of our favorite fundraisers, and a start to our holiday shopping: our Terri-Lynn sale of 

healthy nuts and goodies, bound to please! PLEASE read this carefully, and don’t lose out! 

Pat is eagerly awaiting your completed orders, with the deadline of Monday, September 20th, at 

our General Meeting. IF YOU CANNOT MAKE IT, SEND THE FORM AND PAYMENT WITH A CLUB 

FRIEND. All orders will be processed on Tuesday morning, Sept. 21st.  We cannot place a second 

order.  We cannot place an order without a check.  If you are unable to attend the Sept. 20th MWC 

meeting, please contact Pat by Saturday, September 18th and arrangements can be made for pick 

up. 

Be sure to fully complete the order form, and include full payment, by check made out to Mayfield 

Women’s Club, Inc., GFWC/Ohio. We cannot place an order without a check. 

Give your completed envelope --with form and check inside-- to Pat, Chair or Marcia (Co-Chair) at 
the General Meeting. 
 
Nut orders are anticipated to be sorted and ready by the October 18th meeting. To help with any 

questions, contact Pat or Marcia.  Thanks, Pat, for your generous work with this project and Ladies, 

for your help and support.     –Marie  

 
Our Town and All Around Books  (Powered By SaveAround®) 
You can start selling books and raising money for MWC online. All you have to do is use and share 
this link:  https://www.sapaynow.com/223006  with friends and family, and they can order their 
coupon books online through our fundraising page, any time! Note for gift giving: other cities as 
well.  –Marie  
 

Welfare: 

 Collection of 2022 calendars for veterans, nursing homes, and homebound will be collected 
through December 2021. – Chris  

 Collection of cookbooks, children’s books through 8th grade –Chris  

  “Give and Take” book table will be open at the September meeting. –Chris  

 Bags of Love – Combs, lotions, toothpaste, brushes, hand sanitizers, shampoo, conditioners, 
soaps, department store samples of cologne, etc. –Chris  

 Always collecting used medication bottles (Dry medications ONLY) – All bottles must be 
label free with all goo removed and sent thru a full run in the dishwasher. – Jeannie  

  

https://www.sapaynow.com/223006
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Recognition of Dedicated Service for 2021-2022 ~ MWC Club Year 

Incredible dedication……..   We thank you for all you have done! 
54 Years (1967) ~ Cathy  
53 Years (1968) ~ Sue  
50 Years (1971) ~ Marty 
 
45 Years (1976) ~ Betty Jo  
 
35 Years (1986) ~ Sharon  
33 Years (1988) ~ Marie  
31 Years (1990) ~ Sue  
 
29 Years (1992) ~ Barb  
28 Years (1993) ~ Stasia | Judy  
26 Years (1995) ~ Marcia  
 
18 Years (2003) ~ Barb  
17 Years (2004) ~ Peg  | Diana  
16 Years (2005) ~ Carolyn | Chris | Joan | Vaughn  
14 Years (2007) ~ Patt  
13 Years (2008) ~ Gail | Martii  
 
12 Years (2009) ~ Nancy  
11 Years (2010) ~ Georgene | Mary Ann  
10 Years (2011) ~ Jane  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

9/8 Barb    9/11    Suzanne  
  

  9/13   Loretta     9/26 Chris  
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   about the President’s Picnic~~ 
 Thank you Diana for taking such great pictures of the President’s Picnic! 
  

 

 Thanks for sharing. Nice photos!   
 What nice pictures! Everyone looks great!! 
 Love the pics! 

 Love these pictures!!!!  
 What a wonderful picnic we had today!!! Thank you to those who ordered such delicious 

lunches, to those who made our tables look so pretty, and to those who helped to bring 
and take home everything and everyone. 
I am so thankful and blessed to have so many kind, loving, and generous women whom I 
call my friends. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 
   
 

Amazon Smile reminder ~ 
With NO extra work or inconvenience on your part – BUT -  $$$ into our treasury: AMAZON 
SMILE! Approximately $20-$30 earned monthly. 
 
When purchasing from Amazon have 5% of your cost on eligible items go to Mayfield Women's 
Club. Simply sign up at smile.amazon.com.  

    

 

 

 

 

  

The October Newsletter information is due 

on Friday, October 1
st
. 

 
 

Newsletter Editor:   Marcia  

http://smile.amazon.com/
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Upcoming MWC Fundraisers & Events 

Sept | Oct | Nov | Dec 
Club Fundraisers:  
September:  Terri Lynn Nuts – Contact Pat  
October-November: Our Town and All Around Books – Contact Marie  

 October: Texas Roadhouse Gift Certificates – Contact Marie  
 November: Holiday Decoration Swap 
 December:  Sweet Treats Raffle at Holiday Party 
 

9/11 Paint Party at Diane Stevens’ home – Contact Diane  

9/17 Nutrition Luncheon at Mayfield Village Heinen’s – Contact Loretta  

10/12 Fantasy Candy Wine and Chocolate Tasting – Contact Martii  

10/25 The Way Group Home Halloween Party – Contact Chris  

11/15 Holiday Food Collection for Food Pantry; Our Savior Lutheran Church – Contact 
Chris or Vaughn  

12/4 Holiday Dinner – Contact  Barb or Stasia  

12/4 Collection for “The Way” and Mitten Tree – Contact Chris or Martii  

● ● ● 

Looking forward to 2022!!!! 

● ● ● 

 


